
   
                                                           

        
                                                    
      

 
   

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Hugh McCormick 
Sent: 18 December 2017 14:57 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Neibourhood plans 

Dear Sirs, 
I am a resident of Maidencombe living in Steep Hill, I would like it to be known that I am in total favour of the 

Neighbourhood plan for Torquay. 
Many residents have put a lot of time and effort into this plan and it would be a travesty if it were not accepted at 
this late stage. 

Hugh McCormick 
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